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access to an integrated database and student service system that would include easy web 
registration as well as class schedule and catalog information.   

 
Dr. Gamble reported the WBCC-TV station is being converted to digital and the primary 
reasoning for this is it will enable the WBCC-TV to produce video streaming items which will 
go into the data base and will be made available on the college’s web site. 

 
Mrs. Martinez recommended conducting trials with students with specific assignments to 
determine if individuals can effectively negotiate the web information.  Mr. Billings agreed with 
Mrs. Martinez.  Mr. Billings reported on the web based technology use for the distance learning 
program. 

 
Ms. Bradley and Mr. Sherbin answered questions presented by the Board.     

  
3. ADJOURNMENT: 
 

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 3:55 p.m. 
 

 
 
  APPROVED:_______________________________________                                           
   Chairman, District Board of Trustees 
 
 
 
 
  ATTESTED:_______________________________________ 
                                Secretary, District Board of Trustees 


